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Call for Applicants 
Grants for Graduate Students Researching Antisemitism or Racism 

 
Tel Aviv University’s Stephen Roth Institute for the Study of Antisemitism and Racism invites 

MA and PhD students at TAU to apply for a research grant that supports scholarship 

contributing to the study and understanding of either antisemitism or racism, including racism 

in Israel. Candidates are welcome from a range of different academic fields including the 

Humanities, Social Sciences, Jewish Studies, Law, Arts, Medicine, Business and more. 

 

Requirements of grant recipients: 

1. To note the Roth Institute’s support in any academic work (published or non-

published) completed with the support of the research grant, and to share a copy of 

all completed academic works with the Roth Institute. 

2. To participate in occasional seminars, workshops and other academic programs 

organized by the Roth Institute over the course of the year. 

 

Applicants should submit the following materials: 

1. A copy of their research proposal, approved or pending approval. 

2. Two letters of recommendation from scholars in their field, including a letter from their 

advisor (to be sent directly to the Roth Institute at: roth@post.tau.ac.il). 

3. A concise CV, including contact information. 

4. A brief letter detailing the applicant’s current research and its contribution to the study 

of either antisemitism or racism. 

Candidates should submit their application as one PDF file to roth@post.tau.ac.il, and also 
send three hard copies of their application to: 
 
The Roth Institute for the Study of Antisemitism and Racism 
Tel Aviv University PO Box 39040   
Ramat Aviv   6139001 
 

Applications must be submitted by no later than March 7, 2021. 


